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Nine members of the AIAA Greater Huntsville Section toured the Southern Museum of Flight in 

Birmingham, AL on Saturday, July 23rd. This museum is one of the largest aviation museums in 

the southeast, with 75,000 square feet of space and around 100 aircraft on display.  Museum 

highlights include Korean war jets, the Tuskegee Airmen exhibit, a portion of a recovered B-25 

bomber, Vietnam War helicopters, crop dusters, and an A-12 Blackbird.  AIAA GHS looks 

forward to coordinating more field trips to locations in our section territory this year.  


